
 

“GivingTuesday was created in 2012 as a simple idea: a day that encourages people to do good. Over 
the past nine years, this idea has grown into a global movement that inspires hundreds of millions of 
people to give, collaborate, and celebrate generosity.” 

Friends of Oflag 64, a registered 501(c)(3), is participating in this year’s  “Giving Tuesday”, November 
30.  We are the American component of a two-pronged institutional approach to building a museum 
in Szubin, Poland, dedicated to commemorating the experience of American POWs who were held in 
captivity at Oflag 64 during World War II. Our efforts are coordinated with project goals and 
objectives set by the Polish-American Foundation for the Commemoration of POW Camps in Szubin 
located in Poland, the membership of which is made up of Polish and American citizens.   The 
Foundation is directly responsible for the logistical coordination and implementation of project 
activities (i.e. building logistics, communication coordination between Szubin government officials 
and project leaders, and exhibit design.) 

Friends of Oflag 64 is focused on building American support for the establishment of the museum 
through two specific tasks – fundraising and artifact collection.  www.friendsofoflag64.org 

#GivingTuesday            

With Appreciation:  The Friends of Oflag 64 Board of Directors 
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